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Dear Members and Stakeholders of Hong Kong Institute of Clerks of Works,

It has been more than three years from the Extraordinary General Meeting of which held on 8th June 2019 as
time goes by the establishment of the registration system was passed after numerous meetings, discussions,
drafting of documents, and final revisions.

Now | glad to address the follow:

On behalf of the Hong Kong Institute of Clerks of Works (HKICW), | would like to announce that the "Registered
Professional Inspectorate (R.P.l.)" officially accepts for members’ applications from 1st August 2022. The
relevant documents (including: Introduction, Inspectorate Registration Regulations, Application Form & details)
have been uploaded to our website. Members are welcome to download, to apply, and share.

HKICW will be committed to promoting the registration system of "Registered Professional Inspectorate", which
including Government Departments, Professional Institutes, Colleges and Universities, Developers and
Contractors, etc., as enhance the professional qualifications for registration of professional inspectorate in Hong
Kong.

Thanks again to our Council and Inspectorate Registration Board for contributing to the successful establishment
of the Institute's "Registered Professional Inspectorate".

Alex Hui

(President of HKICW 2021-2023)




